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To whom it may concern:
[bookmark: _GoBack]As you may know, the Elks are a non-profit organization that focuses on our local community, our veterans, and most importantly, our children.
Our state project, The Minnesota Elks Youth Camp, is located in Nisswa, MN.  It is comprised of over 270 acres on Pelican Lake, Markee Lake, Woodtick Lake, and Stevens Lake.  The north woods atmosphere is prevalent with evergreen trees, fresh air, sunshine, wildlife, and a large sandy beach.  Since 1954, we have been sending kids to our camp, at no charge to the families.  We currently send over 600 campers each summer from all parts of Minnesota.  We provide safe and reliable transportation to and from the camp at no cost to the family. 
Our camp is a co-ed camp for deserving youth of Minnesota, ages nine through 13.  Most of our campers are referred to local Elks Lodges’ through adults who know the child’s family.  
I am writing to you to discuss opportunities for kids in your school who you believe would be interested in spending a week at the Minnesota Elks Youth Camp.  We are looking for kids that otherwise would not have such an opportunity for a week of camp and we need your help.  I would like to set up a time to discuss this opportunity further.
Please contact me at <your phone number>, or <your email address> in order to discuss deserving youth who could benefit from a summer camping experience.
I look forward to hearing from you soon!
Sincerely,

<your name>
<your local lodge name & number>
Minnesota Elks Association
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